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Hi,  
Please pass this news article to the Mayor and councillors. 
In 2021 using gasoline to cut grass and moving leaves around is shameful . 
Please consider banning  gasoline burning leaf blowers in Burnaby as well.  
 
https://vancouversun.com/news/local-news/greens-party-adriane-carr-calls-for-leaf-blower-ban-
in-vancouver 
 
Best Regards, 
Matthew Ryder 
Burnaby resident 
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